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CAUTION:External email.

Please seriously consider providing retired teachers, such as myself, a permanent COLA.  I
retired in 2009 after 31 years of teaching.  While I was at the top of the teachers' salary scale
when I retired, the retirement amount which I receive based on my salary has been seriously
eroded over the last 12 years due to the high rate of inflation and basic cost of living expenses
that we have all experienced.  If you make the COLA permanent you won't have to use your
own valuable time revisiting this issue.  

Thanks very much for your time and consideration,
Janelle Kingsley
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